
I support HB1511 at its core and also want to see it strengthened to protect the citizens of North 
Dakota. To protect it from Federal and private entities that wish to  force vaccinations onto 
unwanted individuals. This should be an easy thing. Forcing an individual to take anything 
against their will that would change their bodies or health is unethical.  
 
Without this bill and protections to citizens of North Dakota I could lose my job because of my 
vaccination status. Health is a personal right and should not be able to compromise by an 
employer or any other entity. 
 
I strongly urge the legislature to take up this bill and pass it.  
 
Matt Schramm 


